
    

 
 
 
 

Secure World Foundation and the United Nations Institute for Disarmament Research 
have the great pleasure to invite you to the following event: 

 
Latest Developments on Space Security and Disarmament 

 
 

Wednesday, 21 October 2009 
From 13:00 to 15:00 

Conference Room 7, United Nations, New York 
 

 
 
 
Welcome  
 
Ben Baseley-Walker, Legal and Policy Advisor, Secure World Foundation 
 
 
The role of TCBMs in space 
 
Theresa Hitchens, Director, United Nations Institute for Disarmament Research 
 
 
A technical perspective on proposed space instruments 
 
Pavel Podvig, Research Associate, Center for International Security and 
Cooperation, Stanford University 
 
 
A legal perspective on PPWT 
 
Ben Baseley-Walker, Legal and Policy Advisor, Secure World Foundation 
 
 
Closing remarks 
 
Theresa Hitchens, Director, United Nations Institute for Disarmament Research 
 
 
 

A sandwich lunch box will be served outside Conference Room 7 at 13:00 
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